REF ID: A67396 .,

ō081gò 311.5 Gen. (1/16/34) WAR DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF SIGNAL OFFICER

Complation -State Dayl

WASHINGTON

Vanuary 22, 1934

Mr. David A. Salmon, Chief, Division of Communications and Records, Department of State, Washington, D. C.

Dear Sir:

Receipt of your letter of January 16, 1934, with regard to the construction of a new code, is acknowledged.

The Chief Signal Officer will be very glad to be of assistance in the development of the new code for the use of the Department of State. He has directed Mr. Friedman to make personal contact with you in the matter and to furnish you with a suitable permutation table and such information pertaining thereto as may be necessary for your requirements.

Very truly yours,

=G. L. Van Deusen, Major, Signal Corps, Executive.